
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: March 31, 2020 3:37 PM
To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: FW: BC Province-Supercluster Announcement

More info from Sue Paish’s team and their initiative with the province of BC.

Madison

From: Phillips, Kylie (HC/SC)
Sent: March 31, 2020 15:30
To: Suzanne Gill <sgill@digitalsupercluster.ca>; Bill Tam <btam@digitalsupercluster.ca>
Cc: Logan, Tim (IC) <tim.logan@canada.ca>; Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca>; Lalli,
Sangeeta <Sangeeta.Lalli@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: BC Province-Supercluster Announcement

Hi Suzanne and Bill,

Lovely to meet you both. Thank you so much for all of the hard work you are doing, especially during this crazy time! If
you ever need to chat about the federal Health side of things, do not hesitate to give me a call!

All the best,

Kylie Phillips
Regional Advisor, West and North/Conseillère Régionale, Ouest et Nord
Office of the Minister of Health/Cabinet de la Ministre de la Santé
kylie.phillips@canada.ca 
W: 613-941-8993
C: 613-314-9436

From: Lalli, Sangeeta <Sangeeta.Lalli@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Sent: 2020-03-31 3:20 PM
To: Suzanne Gill <sgill@digitalsupercluster.ca>; Bill Tam <btam@digitalsupercluster.ca>
Cc: Phillips, Kylie (HC/SC) <kylie.phillips@canada.ca>; Logan, Tim (IC) <tim.logan@canada.ca>; Taipalus, Madison
(SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca>
Subject: RE: BC Province-Supercluster Announcement

Hi Suzanne and Bill,

Great initiative in support of BC!

I’m connecting you here with Western/BC Advisors should you ever need to get in touch. Kylie works for Min Hajdu, Tim
for Min Bains and Madison for Min Anand.

Thank you for everything you are doing to help fight Covid 19!
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Best,
Sangeeta

From: Suzanne Gill <sgill@digitalsupercluster.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 5:26 PM
To: Lalli, Sangeeta <Sangeeta.Lalli@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Cc: Bill Tam <btam@digitalsupercluster.ca>; Suzanne Gill <sgill@digitalsupercluster.ca>
Subject: BC Province-Supercluster Announcement

Hello Sangeeta,
Bill shared with me you would like some information on the Supply Hub project.

1. Attached is a draft our release. We will be issuing a joint-release with the Province which is still in draft.

2. There is also a video here that explains how the Supply Hub will work (note the title correction that needs to be
made to the video). Please don’t distribute this widely at this point as we are still getting our users from the
health authority to test it over the next 24 hours.

I hope this is helpful.
Suzanne

4 Suzanne Gill
VP, Government Relations and Public Affairs
Canada’s Digital Technology Supercluster
C: 604.551.9221
sgill@digitalsupercluster.ca 

Suite 2000 – 800 Robson Street
Robson Square
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2E7
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